INVITATION to TENDER

Minor Road Works at Garibaldi Hill

The Office of the Premier, with support from the UNDP and the kind
permission of the Montserrat Company Limited, is undertaking
environmental remediation and enhancement activity in the Garibaldi
Hill area. Persons interested in carrying out urgent minor road works
in the Garibaldi Hill area are asked to contact the Director,
Development Planning and Policy, Miss Angela Estwick for additional
information and documentation. You are asked to contact Miss Estwick
by 4pm on Friday December 16", 2016 and you can call 491-2066/3212.
In addition, a site visit is planned for Friday morning at 10am.
Interested parties are asked to come along to the site for a briefing

of the proposed activity to be undertaken.

Interested contractors who do collect bidding documents are asked to
submit bids in the manner and at the specific time outlined in the

instructions to tender.

It is imperative that a contract is expedited soonest.



